
 

Grandparents’ Afternoon 

We hope all the grandparents who attended on Wednesday 14th June enjoyed the musical and dance entertainment. The 

children loved showing off their skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Maria Whitehead 

        Friday 16th June 2023  
Headteacher: Mrs Maria Whitehead 

 

Cranedale Residential Trip 

Year 5 enjoyed a wonderful trip to the outdoor education 

centre at Cranedale on the East Coast.  All photos can be 

viewed on our School Website here:-  Cranedale  and also on 

Facebook. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quote from child 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Football at playtimes 

 

The staff have taken the decision to ban football at playtimes for the remaining 3 weeks of term. This is because of children 

falling out, getting angry, name calling and generally not being pleasant to each other when they are playing football. It is very 

stressful for staff to deal with the upset caused by high emotions that tend to come out when playing football. This is a 

temporary ban until the end of term. The football extra-curricular clubs will still go ahead on Weds and Thurs evenings. 

PTA Events 

 

Thank you for your support with the film and quiz night and the junior sleepover. We are looking for a 

new PTA chairperson to help school plan and run its fundraisers. If you are interested please let the 

office know. 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

Parking 

 

Parking is difficult on Fridays due to assembly, so 

we will open the back yard for parents to park 

there when the car park is full. Please do not park 

in front of the care home. 

 
 

 

 

 

Summer Raffle 

 

We are accepting donations for the Raffle Hampers, and requesting each class could donate items on the following 

themes:- 

EYFS – Bath Time Fun   Year 5 – Back to school 

Year 1 and Year 2 – Tea for Two  Year 6 – Tasty Treats 

Year 3 and 4 – Summer Fun 

Raffle tickets will be sent home next week with the children.  Tickets are £5, any unsold tickets please return to school. 

The raffle draw will take place on Monday 3rd July. Thank you for your support! 

 

 

                                                    

Sports Day – Friday 23rd June, 1pm 

 

All welcome, please bring a chair or blanket to sit on in the field.  There is a parents’ race so wear 

your trainers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcome to our new learning support staff Mrs Greenall and Mrs Windle 

  

https://www.parkhillschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=3&gcatid=1&albumid=809

